
 
 

 

DHSS Sponsors Free Testing Events for Flu, RSV and COVID-19 

  
The Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services (DHSS) is now offering free testing 
for flu, RSV and SARS-CoV-2 (virus causing COVID-19) at several Missouri locations 
through March 2023. A single nasal swab will allow for detection of these three viruses. 
Patients of all ages can be tested. A map of locations and the sites’ schedules can be found 
at health.mo.gov/communitytest.  
 

Additional information is available in the news release.  
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